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BHEL extends support for refurbishment of Swatantra
Sangram Sangrahalaya

As a CSR initiative, BHEL is providing financial support for refurÂbishment of the
museum 'Swatantra Sangram Sangrahalaya' located in the Red Fort, Delhi. The
project will be jointly implemented by the Archeological Survey of India (ASI) and
the National Culture Fund (NCF), a non-profit Trust under the Ministry of Culture,
Govt. of India.
At a function held at the Red Fort, the MoU was signed by Mr. B.S.
Vishwanatha, Executive DirecÂtor (TSG), BHEL, Dr. Rakesh Tewari, DirecÂtor
General of ASI and Mr. Rajan Dutt, Member Secretary of NCF. Gracing the occasion
were the Chief Guest of the function Mr. K.K. Mittal, Addl. Secretary, Ministry of
Culture, the Guest of HonÂour, Mr. Ambuj Sharma, Addl Secretary, Dept of Heavy
Industry, Mr. Sanjiv Mittal, Joint Secretary, Ministry of Culture, Mr. R. Krishnan,
Director (HR), BHEL, and Mr. W.V.K. Krishna Shankar, Director (IS&P), BHEL.
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